The University of North Carolina at Pembroke
QEP Committee

Minutes

Monday, February 18, 2013

1:30 p.m.

Lumbee Hall Room 436

Members Present: Cherry Beasley, Mark Canada, Polina Chemishanova, Sherry Edwards, George Guba, David Nikkel, Elizabeth Normandy (chair), Tim Ritter, Stewart Thomas.

Members Absent: Michael Alewine, Tony Curtis, Anita Guynn, Cyndi Miecznikowski.

Meeting was called to order at 1:30 p.m.

1. Meeting minutes from February 4, 2013 were approved with the correction of the spelling of Stewart’s name.

2. Transfer brochures have not yet been sent out.

3. An RFP for Developing online QEP courses is being sent out to previous QEP attendees to bring up the number of online QEP courses offered as well as improve online QEP offerings to address best practices.

4. 10 courses reviewed. Businesses courses sent back with recommended revision for requesting WD rather than WE status.

5. Discussion of Waypoint analytics of our QEP courses.

6. Webinar with Waypoint TBD.

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 5, 2013 at 1:30 p.m. in Lumbee Hall, room 436.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

George Guba

Secretary in Rotation

